M Gma" Gouri Johannsen <gourij.dsfm@gmail.com>

Sponsorship

Pound House Farmstead <jenny@phfmuseum.org> Thu, Mar 31, 2022 at 3:10 PM
To: Gouri Johannsen <gourij.dsfm@gmail.com>

Hi Gouri,

Thank you for inviting us to sponsor. We actually have something very similar which we already sell in our gift shop,
which we worked together with Acopon to co-sponsor. Until we've had the opportunity to move through our inventory we
probably aren't looking to participate in making more.

We will respectfully decline at this time.
Thank you,

Jenny Pack
Executive Director

Pound House Farmstead
419-B Founders Park Road

P.O. Box 1150 (mailing only)
Dripping Springs, TEXAS 78620
512-858-2030

phfmuseum.org

On Tue, Mar 29, 2022 at 8:44 PM Gouri Johannsen <gourij.dsfm@gmail.com> wrote:
Jenny,
As | mentioned to you last week, FM is planning to provide reusable water bottles at the market and have a cooler for
people to fill the water from. We are looking for sponsors to help us achieve this. The cost of this would be about
$7.80 per bottle which includes the imprint and shipping cost. | am thinking of getting a quantity of 100 to start with.

Let me know if your board is interested in sponsoring all or a portion of it.

Thanks!
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http://phfmuseum.org/
mailto:gourij.dsfm@gmail.com

Gouri Johannsen
Dripping Springs Farmers Market
Committee - Chair

Dr. Pound Historical Farmstead
570 Founders Park Road

PO Box 1150

Dripping Springs, TX 78620

(512) 858-2030

drpoundfarmstead.org


https://www.google.com/maps/search/570+Founders+Park+Road?entry=gmail&source=g
https://drpoundfarmstead.org/

